
 

 

 

 

Non-Uniform and Defibrillator Fund Raising Event 

We have decided to include an additional non-uniform day and fund raising activities to raise money to 

purchase a defibrillator to have in school. We have chosen Friday 5th July and would ask for a donation of £1  

to take part. One of our Teaching Assistants, Mrs Hewitt  has also raised more than £180 taking part in a 

sponsored 10k run in support of the purchase of the equipment. 

 

Year 6 SATs 

We are all very proud of our Year 6 children who showed a very hard working and sensible attitude towards 

their SATs tests. They did their best each and every day and we are looking forward to some of the exciting 

things year 6 have planned for the Summer term.  Well done year 6! 

 

Year 6 PGL Trip 

Our Year 6 Residential Trip to PGL Caythorpe is from Wednesday 12th-Friday-14th June 2019. Those children 

who are not attending the trip will have activities set to complete in school. 

 

Sports Day  

Our Sports Day is on Wednesday 10th July 2019 starting at 9.15am.  Children will need to have in school 

black shorts and either a school colour PE T-shirt or a white t-shirt on the day along with trainers and a water 

bottle.  Please ensure children are wearing sun cream and have a sun hat in line with our Sun Safe Policy. 

 

Family Thrive 

Thank you to all of those parent/carers who have expressed an interest in the Family Thrive Course that Mrs 

Carr is running at Hallam Fields Junior School. Due to high demand this will be running again in September to 

introduce parents and carers to the fundamentals of Thrive and how it works in practice.   

 

Dates for the Diary: 

INSET Day—Friday 24th May  

Year 6 Photos—Monday 3rd June  

Race for Life Charity Run— Tuesday 11th June 

Year 6 PGL Trip—Wednesday 12th-Friday 14th June  

Year 6 Transition Days—2nd-3rd July 

Whole School Transition Day—Wednesday 3rd July 

Friday 5th July—Non-Uniform Day 

Sports Day—Wednesday 10th July 9.15am 

Reports sent to parents—Thursday 11th July  

Year 6 Leavers’ Party—Friday 12th July 6pm 

Year 6 Leavers’ Show—Monday 15th July 6pm 

Year 6 Leavers’ Show—Tuesday 16th July 9.15am 

Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly—Thursday 18th July 2pm 

 

We hope you all have a lovely half term break and look forward to seeing you all back in school on  

Monday 3rd June! 

 Thursday 23rd May 2019 

HALLAM FIELDS JUNIOR 

SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 

Website: www.hallamfields.derbyshire.sch.uk  

Email: headteacher@hallamfields.derbyshire.sch.uk 

            enquiries@hallamfields.derbyshire.sch.uk 

Phone:  0115 9322568 


